
Comment from Frank Halderman 

I purchased a 2008 GMC Serria pickup in 2011 from a local dealer, sometime later I received a letter 
that my vehicle was part of a recall for a defective air bag. I contacted my local dealer and was told 
to wait until I hear from them to have the air bags replaced . I waited for some time, close to a year 
and contacted my local dealer , same response, waiting to hear from GMC. Here it is, 8 years after I 
purchased my truck and still no response from GMC as to a replacement schedule, There was some 
talk about doing the vehicles down south first because of the heat and humidity. Well it is 96 degrees 
here in central PA and 95 percent humidity, so when am I getting a replacement air bag? I am afraid 
to carry my grandchildren in the vehicle due to these air bags. When are we going to get some 
relief? NHTSA do you job and protect your citizens. God forbid anything could ever happen to me or 
my grandchildren as it will be on your hands  

 


